
 

 

 

Dear Members: 
 
Our fall events are underway and we are looking 
forward to seeing you this season. Our annual 
Preservation Award began the season with 
a beautiful late summer evening. 
 
Our preservation award was given on the roof 
terrace of the Central Park Arsenal, September 
9th. The recipient this year was Richard Jenrette's 
'Classical American Homes Preservation Trust'. 
 
The Young Georgians enjoyed an excursion to Kykuit, an incredible Rockefeller estate on the Hudson, and 
have fall events coming up. 
 

2016 is going to be an interesting time for the 
AFGG, which will begin with a preview and 
luncheon at the Winter Antiques Show in 
January.  We have a number of talks lined up 
including speakers from the UK. 
 
We look forward to your continuing membership in 
the New Year and welcome those of you who are 
new members  
 
Regards, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

John Kinnear 
President 


